
To- Mr. J. E. Curry 
Chief of Police 

.15, 1961 

Subject: Complaint against Officer J. D. Tippit 

City of Dallas 
OFFICE MEMORANDUM 

I have reviewed Sergeant H. H. Stringer's 	 incident, 
and talked in person to Officer Tippit on May 12, 1961. Officer 
Tippit states he told Mrs. Stegall to bring her driver's license . 
when she appeared for court. Officer Tippit did not walk across 
the street to Mrs. Stegall's car and apparently she did not under-
stand what he had told her. He now realizes that his actions were 
discourteous, and that he should have made sure Mrs. Stegall under-
stood. 

I have verbally reprimanded Officer Tippit for his actions in this 
incident and recommend no further action. 

STF/ar 
'14.4-11d  

N. 2, Fisher 
Deputy Chief of Police 
Patrol Division 

The only reason you and I are here is to assist the people of Dallas 
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